Happy 10th Anniversary
Pacific Coast Chorale!

You are invited to a potluck party
at the home of

Liz & Mike Lindenfeld

Saturday, August 12th, 2023
Noon to 4:00 PM

RSVP by Aug. 1st (please include the # attending)
to: communications@pacificcoastchorale.org
Their address will be provided by return email.




